
 

STAFF REPORT 

10/9/2019 

TO: Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 

FROM: Cástulo R. Estrada, Utilities Manager 

SUBJECT: Authorize the award of a construction contract to Valley Pipeline Services Inc., 

for Dillon Bridge Pipeline Repair City Project W-40 in the amount of 

$133,298.00 including 10% contingency.    
 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 

 

Authorize the award of a construction contract to Valley Pipeline Services Inc., for Dillon Bridge 

Pipeline Repair City Project W-40 in the amount of $133,298.00 including 10% contingency.    

 

DISCUSSION/ANALYSIS: 

 

The existing 12” domestic water line on the Dillon Road Bridge over the Coachella Valley Storm 

Water Channel (CVSWC) needs to be repaired. The bridge is located south of State Highway 86. 

The domestic water line is currently inoperable due to leaks. Staff has determined that the 

existing galvanized pipeline is in good condition and that the cause of the leaks are the worn out 

Victaulic couplings that hold the various segments of pipeline together. Staff worked with Olson 

Engineering to perform a site survey and collect data, pipe characteristics, and existing materials 

and develop a conceptual replacement layout; prepare a civil site plan; technical specifications; 

and engineer’s cost estimate.  

 

On September 26, 2019 bid proposals were received from four (4) contractors as follows:  

 

1. Valley Pipeline Services Inc.   $121,180.00  

2. Toltec Builders Inc.    $132,960.00   

3. Norstar Plumbing and Engineering Inc.  $199,300.00 

4. The Van Dyke Corporation   $209,950.00  

 

Staff has reviewed all four bids and has determined the lowest responsive bid was submitted by 

Valley Pipeline Services Inc.  

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

 

Project funding allocation included in the Capital Improvement Program 2019/2020 under 

project W-40.   


